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Comments: To the USFS:  I have waited to comment until I found an editorial or opinion piece that I feel

adequately explains the very complex land swap proposal in the East Crazy Mountains.  This morning the

Independent Record provided a guest editorial that more clearly explains the situation to me.  I strongly oppose

the proposed transaction and I feel that a further period of reevaluation and renegotiation is required.  Once gone

or further restricted, our public lands will be further diminished.  I vote No for the proposal.   Sincerely, Dr. V. Lee

Harrison


